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June 22, 2023 
 
 
Gary Kay  
Colorado Rose Red Inc. 
7201 Worley Dr. 
Denver, CO 80221 
 
 
Re: Withdrawal of Reason to Believe a Violation Exists and Notice of Board Hearing 
 Colorado Rose Red Pit; Permit M-1978-332 
 
Mr. Kay, 
 
On June 14, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) sent you a 
Reason to Believe a Violation Exists and Notice of Board Hearing letter. On June 20, 2023, the 
Division accepted the replacement financial warranty for the above referenced operation. Given 
this, the Division has withdrawn this item from consideration before the Mined Land Reclamation 
Board (Board). Thank you for addressing this issue. 
 
If you have any questions about this letter or the hearing, please contact Patrick Lennberg at 
Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us or by phone at (303)-866-3567 ext. 8114. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Gary Kay, Colorado Rose Red, Inc., garykaytile@yahoo.com 
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